
‭Ordering your stationery for 2024‬
‭Through KINDO, our online school shop we have again partnered with EEL (Educational Essentials‬
‭Ltd) to make stationery shopping easy. We have used this system for the last few years and it takes‬
‭the hassle out of what can be a time consuming process. Click‬‭Links‬‭on the school App to go straight‬
‭to KINDO or on the school website go to information/stationery. We recommend you order early to‬
‭ensure your child/children have all their stationery requirements ready to go for the start of Term 1.‬
‭Any packs ordered after 22nd of January will incur an additional 5% charge.   All you need to know is‬
‭your child’s team and room number for 2024. This year they will also be colour coded to help with‬
‭ordering. They deliver the stationery in a named box to school which will be distributed to your‬
‭child's class. Save time, avoid queues, and purchase any time from the comfort of your home.‬
‭Education Essentials offer good competitive back to school prices, which will be hard to beat.‬

‭The system will open for ordering on the 19th of December.‬

‭Stationery lists are on the school App under notices and also on the school website under‬
‭information/stationery if you do not wish to purchase your stationery through KINDO. Can we ask‬
‭that you‬‭do no‬‭t coverseal your child’s books as some‬‭contain useful information on the inside cover.‬
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